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On behalf of our owners, directors, myself & the entire 

Harvest team, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for a wonderful 2021 golf season! After experiencing a 
most unusual 2020 golf season, we entered the 2021 golf 

season with high hopes that THGC could restore conditions 
and course accessibility. Among the various measures 

taken, the introduction of the Chelsea ballot system proved 
to be highly effective and believed to allow members fair 

and equitable access all season long.  
 

Still, this season was not without challenges, indoor seating 
restrictions in the spring, much cooler temperatures, 
followed by record-breaking heat in late June, smoke 
hovering over Kelowna for the better part of July and 

August, and travel restrictions made 2021 an interesting 
year to navigate. Yet, despite these everchanging conditions, 
The Harvest Golf Club has recorded over 43,500 rounds, the 

most rounds ever played since inception.  
 

As you may have witnessed, on-course maintenance 
projects have been ongoing. This is to ensure next season 
can be equally successful and enjoyable to our fine club 

members.  
 

Let me take this opportunity to wish you a healthy and 
enjoyable winter season, and with the border reopening 

soon, wherever your travel may take you. See you on 
opening day next season, Friday, March 18th, 2022 (weather 

permitting). 
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Friend  

 

Golf Shop 

Winter Hours 

 

Monday to 

Friday 

9 am - 5 pm 

 

Saturday & 

Sunday 

Closed 

 



 
Thank you for being a part of The Harvest Golf Club 

 
Warmest Regards, 

 
Gilles Dufort 

General Manager/Executive Golf Professional 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 
  

 

 
Prime Rib Dinner  

 

 

Remembrance 

Day 

Thursday, 

November 11th 

Closed 

 

Please note:  

The Golf Shop 

will be closed 

December 17th, 

2021 and will 

reopen in the 

New Year on 

January 4th, 

2021 

   

 

 

 

Practice 

Facility 

Hours 

 

Final Day  

October 24th 

   

 

 

Masa's Grill 

Hours 

 

Final Day  



Reservations are filling up rapidly for the final prime rib 
dinner of the season at Masa's Grill on Friday, November 5th. 

Please book your table now by contacting Ryan Brown 
at  250-862-3177 or email rbrown@harvestgolf.com to 

alleviate any disappointment. 
  

 

 
Club Storage Pick Up 

 
 

All stored equipment must be picked up by 
 

 Sunday, October 24th 
 

No later 
   

 

   

 
2022 Membership 

Renewal 

 
 

Only 6 Weeks to Go!   

 
 

EARLY PAYMENT INCENTIVE 

October 24th 

   

 

 

Course 

Closures 

 

October 24th 

Closing Date 

 

   

 

 

Please refer to your 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself 

with the hours of 

operation. 

 

  



Remember to pay your membership 
in full or provide a deposit by  

Wednesday, December 1st 
and have the opportunity to win 

1 of 4 Grand Prizes worth $14,500! 
Prizes: 

Norco "Indie VLT" Electric Bike, valued at 
$5,000.00 

   

  

  

Reminder 
 

The membership deadline is Tuesday, February 1st, 
2022, contrary to what was previously posted in the 2022 
membership program. We apologize for this oversite and 

thank you for your understanding. ( given the strong 
demand for membership, THGC can not guarantee 

membership past this date). 
   

     


